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23 December 2010

To Who It May Concern

Dear Sir/Madam

2013 World Chinese Entrepreneurs Conference
The Ethnic Communities Council of NSW (ECC) is pleased to support the bid by Business Events Sydney, in conjunction with the Australia-China Chamber of Commerce and Industry, to host the 2013 World Chinese Entrepreneurs Conference in Sydney. 

Sydney is a multicultural city. Indeed if any one word can describe the rich and exciting lifestyle of Sydney it is multicultural. Our own organisation represents over 150 different ethnic communities all adding to the cultural, educational, linguistic, religious and commercial spirit of Sydney and wider New South Wales.
The ECC participates actively in the development of a culturally pluralistic society based on mutual respect and works to ensure all individuals regardless of their ethnic or national origin, race, religion or colour have the right to fully contribute and participate in the life of the State.

During the past year the ECC has also hosted various government delegations from P.R China coming to study support for ethnic minorities, management of community-based organisations, human rights and environmental sustainability and we look forward to further developing the relationship. 

The ECC believes that the World Chinese Entrepreneurs Conference will benefit greatly from staging the conference in Sydney, just as Sydney has so successfully benefited culturally and economically from the vitality that multiculturalism has brought to the city for many years. 
Yours faithfully, 

Mr Jack Passaris OAM

Chairman

Ethnic Communities’ Council of NSW Inc.
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